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Past Events
Jan. 5

Jan. 10

Jan. 12

Jan. 24
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The January issue of Chung-Wai Literary Monthly was released.
This issue features a special section entitled “Contemporary Native
North American Literature in Metamorphosis: A Voice from the
Margins.”
2. Faculty Colloquium:
Speaker: Jd P b3 32 (Dr. Chih-chung Sheng)
Topic: rﬁnrﬁ“«’ﬁl V- Rl ——RF A A 4T
“The Other Secret of the Weaver” -- Derrida and
Psychoanalysis
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A retirement tea party in honor of Prof. Wen-hsing Wang was held at
the Conference Room of the Liberal Arts College.
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The DFLL’s Second General Meeting of Academic Year 2004-2005
and End-of-Term Dinner were held.
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Winter office hours started on January 24 and will end on February 5.
During this period, the office is open only in the morning from
Tuesday to Friday and Saturday of February 5. But on Mondays, the
office is still open all day, from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. The office will be
closed during the Chinese New Year Holidays starting on February 7
and ending on February 15. The office will resume regular office hours
(8:00~5:00 pm) on February 16.



Future Events
Feb.1 (Tue.)

Feb.5 (Sat.)

Feb. 23 (Wed.)
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The scheduled issue date of the February issue of Chung-Wai
Literary Monthly. This issue will feature a special section
entitled “Urban Cultural Governance.”
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NTU Library offers reserve reading service. Reference books
recommended by teachers will be placed in B1 of the library.
Application deadline: February 7. Please contact TA Winnie for
more information.
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A meeting of the DFLL Teachers’ Evaluation Committee will be
held.



